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SUPERVISORS OF CHECKLIST (SoC) MINUTES 
Hooksett Town Municipal Building  

Tuesday, January 28, 2013 at 6:30PM 

 

Meeting posted January 23, 2013 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 

  Mike Horne, Chairman and Bob Ehlers present, Sally Humphries by phone due to the weather; 

no visitors or public input 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

  None 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

  Redistricting: 

 

 -- Mike reported that he attended the Town meeting Council on January 23. There the 

Town Administrator reported a legal opinion was obtained that any sitting Councilor will be OK 

even if more than one may end up in the same district due to redistricting.  

  

-- There was discussion on making minor modifications of the district boundaries (what 

is now posted) to reduce the fragmentation of some neighborhoods. Modifications should be 

done by making and documenting the assumptions. Mike offered to present some assumptions at 

a meeting tentatively scheduled for Feb 6
th

 at 6:00PM. 

 

  November 6
th

 Election close-out:   

 

 -- Discussed accepting the annotated name changes written on the checklist, taken by 

checklist clerks from the voters at the election. A majority decision was made to accept the 

change and enter them into ElectioNet, even if the DMV check did not validate. If no DMV 

validation, there will be an entry made in the Comments box. 

 

 -- Mike finished getting the reports run for notification of other states at their voters 

registered in NH. He will have the Administration Department mail out the notices. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

  None 

 

VOTER REGISTRATIONS AND CHANGES 

  None   

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m. by a unanimous vote. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Mike Horne, for the Secretary 


